
Rohtak's UIET shines as two Electrical Engineering students secure coveted 
placements at Oberoi Delhi 
Rohtak, Haryana, December 22, 2023 In a testament to the academic excellence 
and career guidance provided by the University Institute of Engineering & 
Technology (UIET) in Rohtak, two Electrical Engineering students have bagged 
prestigious placements at the renowned Oberoi Hotel in Delhi. This achievement 
marks a significant milestone for the department and the university as a whole. 
 
Out of the 20 students who participated in the online interview process, only six were 
shortlisted for the second round. After a rigorous selection procedure, Suraj and 
Kaushik emerged as the final candidates, securing their dream jobs at the esteemed 
hotel at initial package of 3 LPA. This accomplishment reflects their dedication, hard 
work, and the exceptional guidance they received from the faculty, particularly Ms. 
Neha Khurrana, whose tireless efforts in coordinating the placement process played 
a crucial role in their success. 
 
Expressing his elation, the Director of UIET,  Prof. Yudhvir singh commended the 
students for their outstanding performance and lauded Ms. Khurrana for her 
exemplary contribution. He emphasized the importance of industry-academia 
collaborations in fostering employability skills and preparing students for the  
Suraj and Kaushik, the newly placed students, shared their excitement and attributed 
their success to the comprehensive academic curriculum, personalized mentoring, 
and career counseling provided by UIET. They expressed their heartfelt gratitude to 
Ms. Khurrana for her invaluable guidance and support throughout the placement 
process. 
 



 

 


